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commentaries discuss the book's contribution to feminist research on language and
explore its ongoing relevance for scholarship in the field. This new edition of
Language and Woman's Place not only makes available once again the pioneering text
of feminist linguistics; just as important, it places the text in the context of
contemporary feminist and gender theory for a new generation of readers.
Language Matters Laurie Bauer 2006-04-19 Providing a non-technical introduction to
the study of language, this text addresses key issues at a level which is suitable
for students with no prior experience of linguistics.
On Language and Sexual Politics Deborah Cameron 2012-12-06 This collection of
articles presents a selection of Deborah Cameron’s work on language, gender and
sex in one single volume. Arranged thematically, this book covers major
developments in Anglo-American feminist linguistics, and Cameron’s responses to
these, spanning the last twenty years. The collection’s overarching theme is the
political relationship between language and gender: four distinctly themed
sections demonstrate that a variety of forces affect gender relations, and gender
representations, in different times and places. Cameron examines the connections
between language and the (mis)representation of reality, and the role language
plays in reproducing gender inequalities. More recent articles focus on
representations of men and women as communicators, as well as the impact of
sexuality on gender and gender relations, an increasingly prominent area of the
author’s research. This timely study brings much of Cameron’s work together for
the first time, and highlights characteristics of her work with which many readers
will be familiar: a combination of linguistic and feminist political orientation;
and a distinct focus on conflict in gender relations. Including a new introductory
essay and eleven articles, three of which are previously unpublished, with short
introductions to contextualize each piece, the collection is extremely useful for
students and teachers on a variety of courses including English language and
linguistics, women’s studies, gender studies and communication studies.
Language Contact and Bilingualism René Appel 2006-01-02 What happens –
sociologically, linguistically, educationally, politically – when more than one
language is in regular use in a community? How do speakers handle these languages
simultaneously, and what influence does this language contact have on the
languages involved? Although most people in the world use more than one language
in everyday life, the approach to the study of language has usually been that
monolingualism is the norm. The recent interest in bilingualism and language
contact has led to a number of new approaches, based on research in communities in

Meaning and Linguistic Variation Penelope Eckert 2018-07-05 An important new study
of the social meaning of sociolinguistic variation.
Old English Breaking and its Germanic Analogues Robert B. Howell 1991-01-01 Over
the past few decades, the book series Linguistische Arbeiten [Linguistic Studies],
comprising over 500 volumes, has made a significant contribution to the
development of linguistic theory both in Germany and internationally. The series
will continue to deliver new impulses for research and maintain the central
insight of linguistics that progress can only be made in acquiring new knowledge
about human languages both synchronically and diachronically by closely combining
empirical and theoretical analyses. To this end, we invite submission of highquality linguistic studies from all the central areas of general linguistics and
the linguistics of individual languages which address topical questions, discuss
new data and advance the development of linguistic theory.
Duelling Languages Carol Myers-Scotton 1997 As much a study in grammatical theory
as of language in use, the aim of this book is to describe and explain
intrasential codeswitching - the production of two or more languages within the
same sentence.
Language and Woman's Place Robin Tolmach Lakoff 2004-07-22 The 1975 publication of
Robin Tolmach Lakoff's Language and Woman's Place, is widely recognized as having
inaugurated feminist research on the relationship between language and gender,
touching off a remarkable response among language scholars, feminists, and general
readers. For the past thirty years, scholars of language and gender have been
debating and developing Lakoff's initial observations. Arguing that language is
fundamental to gender inequality, Lakoff pointed to two areas in which
inequalities can be found: Language used about women, such as the asymmetries
between seemingly parallel terms like master and mistress, and language used by
women, which places women in a double bind between being appropriately feminine
and being fully human. Lakoff's central argument that "women's language" expresses
powerlessness triggered a controversy that continues to this day. The revised and
expanded edition presents the full text of the original first edition, along with
an introduction and annotations by Lakoff in which she reflects on the text a
quarter century later and expands on some of the most widely discussed issues it
raises. The volume also brings together commentaries from twenty-six leading
scholars of language, gender, and sexuality, within linguistics, anthropology,
modern languages, education, information sciences, and other disciplines. The
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many different parts of the world. This book draws together this diverse research,
looking at examples from many different situations, to present the topic in any
easily accessible form. Language contact is looked at from four distinct
perspectives. The authors consider bilingual societies; bilingual speakers;
language use in the bilingual community; finally language itself (do languages
change when in contact with each other? Can they borrow rules of grammar, or just
words? How can new languages emerge from language contact?). The result is a
clear, concise synthesis offering a much-needed overview of this lively area of
language study.
Sociolinguistics John B. Pride 1984
An Introduction to Sociolinguistics Janet Holmes 2013-10-31 Sociolinguistics is
the study of the interaction between language and society. In this classic
introductory work, Janet Holmes examines the role of language in a variety of
social contexts, considering both how language works and how it can be used to
signal and interpret various aspects of social identity. Written with Holmes'
customary enthusiasm, the book is divided into three sections which explain basic
sociolinguistic concepts in the light of classic approaches as well as introducing
more recent research. This fourth edition has been revised and updated throughout
using key concepts and examples to guide the reader through this fascinating area,
including: - New sections on: koines and koineisation linguistic landscapes New
Englishes Stylisation language and sexuality societal approaches to attitude
research forensic linguistics - A new selection of informative examples, exercises
and maps -Fully updated further reading and references sections An Introduction to
Sociolinguistics is an essential introductory text for all students of
sociolinguistics and a splendid point of reference for students of applied
linguistics. It is also an accessible guide for those who are simply interested in
language and the many and varied uses we put it to.
An Introduction to Sociolinguistics Ronald Wardhaugh 2014-10-24 Thoroughly updated
and revised, An Introduction to Sociolinguistics, 7th Edition presents a
comprehensive and fully updated introduction to the study of the relationship
between language and society. Building on Ronald Wardhaugh’s classic text, coauthor Janet Fuller has updated this seventh edition throughout with new
discussions exploring language and communities, language and interaction, and
sociolinguistic variation, as well as incorporating numerous new exercises and
research ideas for today’s students. Taking account of new research from the
field, the book explores exciting new perspectives drawn from linguistic
anthropology, and includes new chapters on pragmatics, discourse analysis, and
sociolinguistics and education. With an emphasis on using examples from languages
and cultures around the world, chapters address topics including social and
regional dialects, multilingualism, discourse and pragmatics, variation, language
in education, and language policy and planning. A new companion website including
a wealth of additional online material, as well as a glossary and a variety of new
exercises and examples, helps further illuminate the ideas presented in the text.
An Introduction to Sociolinguistics, 7th Edition continues to be the most
indispensable and accessible introduction to the field of sociolinguistics for
students in applied and theoretical linguistics, education, and anthropology.
Power and Politeness in the Workplace Janet Holmes 2015-02-20 Power and Politeness
in the Workplace has become established as a seminal text for courses in language
and professional communication. Co-authored by bestselling author Janet Holmes,
this text provides insights into the way we all talk at work, including a wealth
of material illustrating the way people communicate with each other in their
an-introduction-to-sociolinguistics-janet-holmes

ordinary everyday encounters in their workplaces. The analysis focuses, in
particular, on how and why people "do" power and politeness in the workplace, and
examines the discourse strategies involved in balancing the competing demands of
meeting workplace objectives and getting things done on time with maintaining good
collegial workplace relationships. Drawing on a large and very varied corpus of
data collected in a wide range of workplaces, the authors explore specific types
of workplace talk, such as giving advice and instructions, solving problems,
running meetings and making decisions. Attention is also paid to the important
contribution of less obviously relevant types of workplace talk such as humour and
small talk, to the construction of effective workplace relationships. In the final
chapter some of the practical implications of the analyses are identified. This
Routledge Linguistics Classic is here reissued with a new preface from the
authors, covering the methods of analysis, an update on the Language in the
Workplace project and a look at the work in the context of recent research. Power
and Politeness in the Workplace continues to be a vital read for researchers and
postgraduate students in the fields of applied linguistics and communication
studies.
Women Changing Language Anne Pauwels 1998 It considers what forms of sexism are
found in language and whether these differ among languages. It also looks at how
sexist language can be changed and evaluates the effectiveness of these reforms.
A History of English Barbara Fennell 2001-02-08 A History of English provides an
intelligent and accessible synthesis of modern sociolinguistic approaches to the
development of the English Language.
The Sounds of Language Henry Rogers 2014-05-12 Phonetics is the scientific study
of sounds used in language- how the sounds are produced, how they are transferred
from the speaker to the hearer and how they are heard and perceived. The Sounds of
Language provides an accessible, general introduction to phonetics with a special
emphasis on English. Focusing on the phonetics of English, the first section
allows students to get an overall view of the subject. Two standard accents of
English are presented- RP (Received Pronunciation), the standard accent of
England, and GA (General American), the standard accent throughout much of North
America. The discussion is arranged so that students can read only the RP or GA
portions, if desired. Sixteen additional accents of English spoken around the
world are also covered to provide students with wider international coverage. The
author then moves on to introduce acoustics phonetics in an accessible manner for
those without a science background. The last section of the book provides a
detailed discussion of all aspects of speech with extensive examples from
languages around the world. Containing student-friendly features such as extensive
exercises for practising the sounds covered in each chapter; a glossary of
technical terms; instructions on how to write phonetic symbols; the latest
International Phonetic Alphabet chart and a detailed list of English consonantal
variants, The Sounds of Language provides an excellent introduction to phonetics
to students of linguistics and speech pathology and students of English as a
second language.
World Englishes Gunnel Melchers 2019-06-05 The third edition of World Englishes
provides an engaging overview of the global variations in vocabulary, grammar,
phonology and pragmatics of English as it is used worldwide. This book introduces
the principles of linguistic variation and provides coverage on the roots of
English, the spread of English, variations of English as a second language and
trends for the future. Thoroughly updated throughout in line with recent research,
this third edition now also includes: 43 audio examples of speakers of native (17)
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and of non-native (26) English reflecting the global variety of the language,
available to download from www.routledge.com/9781138487659; descriptions of
selected twenty-first century developing varieties including Chinese English,
Russian English and Vietnamese English; greater linguistic detail on secondlanguage English in many areas; improved and updated descriptions of firstlanguage varieties; a new framework for describing lexical variation; full
discussion throughout of English in social media. Offering a thorough and detailed
descriptive account of all the main varieties of English across the globe, World
Englishes provides a balanced discussion of political issues and the
sociolinguistic background to variation in English spoken and written, face-toface, on paper and online, in the twenty-first century. This book is essential
reading for students approaching this topic for the first time.
Second Language Needs Analysis Michael H. Long 2005-11-03 No language teaching
program should be designed without a thorough analysis of the students' needs. The
studies in this volume explore Needs Analysis in the public, vocational and
academic sectors, in contexts ranging from service encounters in coffee shops to
foreign language needs assessment in the U.S. military. In each chapter, the
authors explicitly discuss the methodoldogy they employed, and in some cases also
offer research findings on that methodology. Several studies are task-based,
making the collection of special interest to those involved in task-based language
teaching. Contributions include work on English and other languages in both second
and foreign language settings, as well as a comprehensive overview of
methodological issues in Needs Analysis by the editor.
Grammatical Categories and Cognition John A. Lucy 1996-04-04 John Lucy uses
original, empirical data to examine the Sapir-Whorf linguistic relativity
hypothesis: the proposal that the grammar of the particular language that we speak
affects the way we think about reality. The author compares the grammar of
American English with that of the Yucatec Maya, an indigenous language spoken in
Southeastern Mexico, focusing on differences in the number marking patterns of the
two languages. He then identifies distinctive patterns of thought relating to
these differences by means of a systematic assessment of memory and classification
preferences among speakers of both languages.
An Introduction to Sociolinguistics Janet Holmes 2008 Sociolinguistics is the
study of the interaction between language and society. In this classic
introductory work, Janet Holmes examines the role of language in a variety of
social contexts and considers both how language works and how it can be used to
signal and interpret various aspects of social identity. Written with Holmes'
customary enthusiasm, the book is divided into three sections which explain basic
sociolinguistic concepts in the light of both classic approaches and the most
recent research. This third edition has been updated thoroughly and new examples
have been added to enhance understanding. A major addition to this edition is an
extended chapter on discourse analysis which outlines a number of different
approaches to analysing spoken language in its social context. Supported
throughout by a range of exercises and suggestions for further reading, An
Introduction to Sociolinguistics is an essential introductory text for all
students of sociolinguistics and a splendid point of reference for students of
applied linguistics. It is also an accessible guide for those who are simply
interested in language and the uses we put it to.
Language and Culture Claire Kramsch 1998-08-20 This work investigates the close
relationship between language and culture. It explains key concepts such as social
context and cultural authenticity, using insights from fields which includes
an-introduction-to-sociolinguistics-janet-holmes

linguistics, sociology, and anthropology.
A Social History of English Dick Leith 2005-08-18 A Social History of English is
the first history of the English language to utilize the techniques, insights and
concerns of sociolinguistics. Written in a non-technical way, it takes into
account standardization, pidginization, bi- and multilingualism, the issues of
language maintenance and language loyalty, and linguistic variation. This new
edition has been fully revised. Additions include: * new material about 'New
Englishes' across the world * a new chapter entitled 'A Critical Linguistic
History of English Texts' * a discussion of problems involved in writing a history
of English All terms and concepts are explained as they are introduced, and
linguistic examples are chosen for their accessibility and intelligibility to the
general reader. It will be of interest to students of Sociolinguistics, English
Language, History and Cultural Studies.
Negotiating Boundaries at Work Jo Angouri 2017-05-18 Focuses on transition talk
and boundary crossing discourse in the modern workplace Moving between linguistic,
professional and national boundaries is part of the daily reality of modern
workplaces, where the concept of a 'job for life' is now outdated. Employees move
between jobs, countries and even professions during their working lives, but the
multilayered process of redefining personal, social and professional identities is
not reflected in current workplace research. This volume brings together a range
of scholars from different disciplinary areas in the field, examining the
challenges of transition into a (new) workplace, team or community, as well as
transitions within different professional communities. By analyzing the strategies
individuals adopt to navigate the boundaries they face (in languages, workplaces
or countries), this book demonstrates that transitions are not linear but are
negotiated and constructed in the situated ahere and now of workplace interaction,
at the same time as they are positioned in the wider socioeconomic order.Key
FeaturesFocuses on the urban workplace environment and workforce mobility
Contributors approach transitions from a number of perspectives representing the
range of work currently being undertaken in the areaA range of cases are discussed
in each chapter
Politeness Phenomena in England and Greece Maria Sifianou 1999 Politeness is
crucial to successful communication and is consequently of great interest to those
who study language in its social context. This book presents the first application
of Brown and Levinson's ground-breaking theoretical work in a full-length
comparative case-study. Maria Sifianou draws her data from a variety of sources,
including literature (particularly drama), questionnaires, and personal
observation. She attempts to discover the principles underlying social interaction
in both intracultural and intercultural contexts, and discusses the extent to
which the concept of politeness is common to different cultures. She argues that
politeness is conceptualized differently and thus manifested differently in the
two societies under study: Greeks tend to use more 'positive' politeness devices
than the English, who prefer more 'negative' devices. Positive politeness is more
closely related to friendliness, negative politeness to formality. Dr Sifianou's
analysis illustrates and supports the general claim that, despite popular
stereotypes, there can be no objective verification for the view that one nation
is more polite than another.
Pragmatics Donna Hurst Tatsuki 2010-01-01
Introducing Sociolinguistics Miriam Meyerhoff 2018-08-06 This third edition of
Miriam Meyerhoff’s highly successful textbook provides a solid, up-to-date
appreciation of the interdisciplinary nature of the field and covers foundation
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issues, recent advances and current debates. It presents familiar or classic data
in new ways, and supplements the familiar with fresh examples from a wide range of
languages and social settings. It clearly explains the patterns and systems that
underlie language variation in use, as well as the ways in which alternations
between different language varieties index personal style, social power and
national identity. New features of the third edition: Every chapter has been
revised and updated with current research in the field, including material on
sexuality, polylanguaging and lifespan change; Additional Connections with theory
and Facts: No, really? are included throughout; Data from sign languages,
historical linguistics and Asia-Pacific sociolinguistics have been revised and
expanded; A brand new companion website featuring more examples and exercises can
be found at www.routledge.com/textbooks/meyerhoff. Chapters include exercises that
enable readers to engage critically with the text, break-out boxes making
connections between sociolinguistics and linguistic or social theory, and brief,
lively add-ons guaranteed to make the book a memorable and enjoyable read. With a
full glossary of terms and suggestions for further reading, this text gives
students all the tools they need for an excellent command of sociolinguistics. It
can also be used in conjunction with The Routledge Sociolinguistics Reader, Doing
Sociolinguistics and the online resources shared by all three books.
Women, Men and Politeness Janet Holmes 2013-11-26 Women, Men and Politeness
focuses on the specific issue of the ways in which women and men express
politeness verbally. Using a range of evidence and a corpus of data collected
largely from New Zealand, Janet Holmes examines the distribution and functions of
a range of specific verbal politeness strategies in women's and men's speech and
discusses the possible reasons for gender differences in this area. Data provided
on interactional strategies, 'hedges and boosters', compliments and apologies,
demonstrates ways in which women's politeness patterns differ from men's, with the
implications of these different patterns explored, for women in particular, in the
areas of education and professional careers.
Approaches to Discourse Analysis Cynthia Gordon 2021-10-01 A groundbreaking
collection by leading scholars that spans a broad range of social situations,
cultural contexts, and analytic perspectives The contemporary landscape of
discourse analysis—which examines spoken, written, and multimodal communication—is
so diverse that, as volume contributor Deborah Tannen observes, “discourse” has
become almost synonymous with “language” and, for many scholars, extends well
beyond it. The ways in which we communicate grow and change and so do approaches
to discourse analysis along with the diversity of topics, analytic contexts, and
disciplinary foundations. How do we conceptualize discourse? What are the various
approaches to studying it? And how can we put these approaches into dialogue?
Scholars within the field of linguistics and beyond contribute to this volume with
discourse analyses in multiple languages, contexts, and modes. These snapshots
show the different ways language is used in modern social situations—from email
messages between professors and students, to Twitter activism, to political
trolling on online news articles, to video-chats between US doctors and patients.
Collectively, the chapters highlight the diversity and complexity of the field.
Across these varied approaches, what emerges is a common understanding of
communication as fundamentally connected to human agency and creativity and as
embedded in and constitutive of our social and cultural worlds. Approaches to
Discourse Analysis demonstrates the importance of the diverse perspectives that
various approaches to discourse bring to bear on human communication. Linguists
and other readers interested in the interplay of language and culture will gain
an-introduction-to-sociolinguistics-janet-holmes

new insight and understanding from this rich compilation.
The Sociolinguistics of Identity Tope Omoniyi 2006-01-01 Brand new in paperback
this volume looks at the problematic and controversial area of identity, reexamining the analytical tools employed in sociolinguistic research.
New Zealand Ways of Speaking English Allan Bell 1990 This book examines the
sociolinguistics and pragmatics of New Zealand English. The book details the
structure and use of NZ English in a range of different social and regional
contexts. Topics covered include the question of a New Zealand pidgin, changes in
attitude to NZ English and differences in New Zealand women's and men's speech.
Sociolinguistics and Language Teaching Thomas S. C. Farrell 2017-10-26 A language
teacher's role is not only critical in teaching a language, but also in teaching
the cultures and societies that surround the language. Sociolinguistics and
Language Teaching looks at the relationship between language and society and the
pivotal part teachers play in shaping student perceptions of the language.
An Introduction to Psycholinguistics Danny D. Steinberg 2013-10-08 Learning About
Language is an exciting and ambitious series of introductions to fundamental
topics in language, linguistics and related areas. The books are designed for
students of linguistics and those who are studying language as part of a wider
course. Cognitive Linguistics explores the idea that language reflects our
experience of the world. It shows that our ability to use language is closely
related to other cognitive abilities such as categorization, perception, memory
and attention allocation. Concepts and mental images expressed and evoked by
linguistic means are linked by conceptual metaphors and metonymies and merged into
more comprehensive cognitive and cultural models, frames or scenarios. It is only
against this background that human communication makes sense. After 25 years of
intensive research, cognitive-linguistic thinking now holds a firm place both in
the wider linguistic and the cognitive-science communities. An Introduction to
Cognitive Linguistics carefully explains the central concepts of categorizaÂtion,
of prototype and gestalt perception, of basic level and conceptual hierarchies, of
figure and ground, and of metaphor and metonymy, for which an innovative
description is provided. It also brings together issues such as iconicity, lexical
change, grammaticalization and language teaching that have profited considerably
from being put on a cognitive basis. The second edition of this popular
introduction provides a comprehensive and accessible up-to-date overview of
Cognitive Linguistics: Clarifies the basic notions supported by new evidence and
examples for their application in language learning Discusses major recent
developments in the field: the increasing attention paid to metonymies,
Construction Grammar, Conceptual Blending and its role in online-processing.
Explores links with neighbouring fields like Relevance Theory Uses many diagrams
and illustrations to make the theoretical argument more tangible Includes extended
exercises Provides substantial updated suggestions for further reading.
Language and Gender Susan Lynn Ehrlich 2007-12-20 This landmark four-volume
collection traces the development of language and gender from its original
associations with second-wave feminism to its more recent alignment with
postmodern approaches to feminism. Language and Gender is fully indexed and has a
comprehensive introduction, newly written by the editor, which highlights key
themes that have persisted across different historical periods and places the
collected material in its intellectual context. It is an essential work of
reference and is destined to be valued by scholars and students as a vital onestop research and pedagogic resource.
Gendered Talk at Work Janet Holmes 2008-04-15 Gendered Talk at Work examines how
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women and men negotiate their gender identities as well as their professional
roles in everyday workplace communication. written accessibly by one of the
field’s foremost researchers explores the ways in which gender contributes to the
interpretation of meaning in workplace interaction uses original and insightfully
analyzed data to focus on the ways in which both women and men draw on gendered
discourse resources to enact a range of workplace roles illustrates how a
qualitative analysis of workplace discourse can throw light on the many ways in
which workplace discourse provides a resource for constructing gender identity as
one component of our complex socio-cultural identity
Pragmatics and its Interfaces Cornelia Ilie 2018-09-07 This volume offers stateof-the-art overviews of the cross-disciplinary role and impact of Pragmatics in
relation to several areas of study that it interfaces with. Pragmatics has
contributed significant insights to a range of disciplines, just as these
disciplines have contributed to it. Borrowing and cross-pollination between
disciplines is natural, as well as necessary, but at times it seems important to
take a pause and reflect on and problematize the role of pragmatics at these
interfaces. In an age when disciplinary boundaries are being blurred, we need to
investigate the relationship and interplay between pragmatics and related or
complementary fields of enquiry with the goal of broadening and deepening our
understanding of the contributions and boundaries of pragmatics as such. Here in
twelve original contributions, internationally recognized authorities explore the
current state and future trends in Pragmatics vis-à-vis adjacent disciplines.
Social Motivations for Codeswitching Carol Myers-Scotton 1995 This book deals with
codeswitching, the use of two or more different languages in the same
conversation. The author advances a theoretical argument which aims at a general
explanation of the motivations underlying the phenomenon.
The SAGE Handbook of Sociolinguistics Ruth Wodak 2011 This Handbook answers a
long-standing need for an up-to-date, comprehensive, international, in-depth
critical survey of the history, trajectory, data, results and key figures involved
in sociolinguistics. The result is a work of unprecedented coverage and insight.
It is all here, from the foundational contributions to the field to the impact of
new media, new technologies of communication, globalization, trans-border
fluidities and agendas of research.
The Handbook of Language, Gender, and Sexuality Susan Ehrlich 2014-03-19
Significantly expanded and updated, the second editionof The Handbook of Language,
Gender and Sexualitybrings together a team of the leading specialists in the field
tocreate a comprehensive overview of key historical themes andissues, along with
methodologies and cutting-edge researchtopics. Examines the dynamic ways that
women and men develop and managegendered identities through their talk, presenting
data and casestudies from interactions in a range of social contexts anddifferent
communities Substantially updated for the second edition, including a
newintroduction, 24 newly-commissioned chapters, ten updated chapters,and a
comprehensive index Includes new chapters on research in non-English
speakingcountries – from Asia to South America – andcutting-edge topics such as
language, gender, and popular culture;language and sexual identities; and
language, gender, andsocio-phonetics New sections focus on key themes and issues
in the field, suchas methodological approaches to language and gender,
incorporatingnew chapters on conversation analysis, critical discourse
analysis,corpus linguistics, and variation theory Provides unrivalled geographic
coverage and an essentialresource for a wide range of disciplines, from
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linguistics,psychology, sociology, and anthropology to communication and
genderstudies
Language and Gender Penelope Eckert 2013-02-07 Updated and restructured new
edition of a textbook for courses in language and gender which is accessible to
non-linguists.
Research Methods in Sociolinguistics Janet Holmes 2013-08-14 This single-volume
guide equips students of sociolinguistics with a full set of methodological tools
including data collection and analysis techniques, explained in clear and
accessible terms by leading experts. It features project suggestions,
troubleshooting tips, and data assessment across diverse languages. Explores an
array of anthropological and scientific methods that cover the full spectrum of
contemporary sociolinguistics, from the study of style and discourse analysis to
the study of phonetics Details the types of data available, and explains
collection methods ranging from sociolinguistic interviews to linguistic
landscapes Provides comprehensive coverage of data analysis, subdivided into
segments on linguistic and socio-cultural techniques, and linked to numerous
languages Includes useful summaries, seasoned advice and troubleshooting tips,
ideas for research projects, and a full directory of supplementary reading
The Routledge Companion to the Work of John R. Rickford Renée Blake 2019-10-04
This comprehensive collection is the first full book-length volume to bring
together writing focused around and inspired by the work of John Rickford and his
role in sociolinguistic research over the last four decades. Featuring
contributions from more than 40 leading scholars in the field, the volume
integrates both historical and current perspectives on key topics in Rickford’s
body of work at the intersection of language and society, highlighting the
influence of his work from diverse fields such as sociolinguistics, stylistics,
creole studies, and language and education. The volume is organized around four
sections, each representing one of the fundamental strands in Rickford’s
scholarship over the course of his career, bookended by short vignettes that
feature stories from the field to more broadly contextualize his intellectual
legacy: • Language contact from a sociolinguistic and sociohistorical point of
view • The political ramifications of linguistic heterogeneity • The stylistic
implications of language variation and change • The educational implications of
linguistic heterogeneity and social injustice Taken together, The Routledge
Companion to the Work of John R. Rickford serves as a platform to showcase
Rickford’s pioneering contributions to the field and, in turn, to socially
reflective linguistic research more generally, making this key reading for
students and researchers in sociolinguistics, creole studies, language and style,
and language and education.
Leadership, Discourse, and Ethnicity Janet Holmes 2011-12-05 This is the first
book in the field of workplace discourse to examine the relationships among
leadership, ethnicity, and language use. Taking a social constructionist approach
to the ways in which leadership is enacted through discourse, Leadership,
Discourse, and Ethnicity problematizes the concept of ethnicity and demonstrates
the importance of context-particularly the community of practice-in determining
what counts as relevant in the analysis of ethnicity. The authors analyse everyday
workplace interactions supplemented by interview data to examine the ways in which
workplace leaders use language to achieve their transactional and relational goals
in contrasting "ethnicized" contexts, two of which are Maori and two
European/Pakeha. Their analysis pays special attention to the roles of ethnic
values, beliefs and orientations in talk.
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